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Dallas Keogh-Frankling 
 

 

On behalf of the Bendigo Football Netball League, AFL, AFL Victoria, and AFL Central Victoria, we extend our deepest 
sympathies to Dallas’ family, and everyone involved in the Castlemaine and Kyneton Football Netball Club’s.   

We have been working closely with Castlemaine and Kyneton to offer and provide support and will continue to do so.   

Both Clubs have appreciated the outpouring of support from fellow BFNL Clubs and Clubs across the state.   

Details of abandoned matches and potential fixture amendments for the coming weekend will be worked through in 
the coming days.   

 

 

- Ends - 

Please contact Cameron Tomlins, BFNL Manager 
AFL Central Victoria Region on 5434 2402 further details. 

Email: cameron.tomlins@aflcentralvic.com.au 
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